
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 12:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
  
Hi Steve -  
 
On Tuesday this past week I attended the Skills for Chicagoland future annual breakfast in my official 
capacity at the Hyatt as a guest of the host organization.  
 
Thanks  
Samir  
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